NOTICE OF  CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

SEPTEMBER 8, 2014
PLUM CREEK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

DOUGLAS COUNTY, COLORADO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the PLUM CREEK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, Douglas County, Colorado, has determined to cancel the regular meeting set for Monday, September 8, 2014 at  the hour of 4:00 p.m., at Folkestad, Fazekas, Barrick & Patoile, P.C., 18 S. Wilcox Street, Suite 200, Castle Rock, Colorado..


This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District.






PLUM CREEK METROPOLITAN DISTRICT,






DOUGLAS COUNTY, COLORADO








By: /s/  David Peak 









Manager

Posted at three public places within the District.
